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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Re: Update on Industrial Action by the NUT on Wednesday, 26 March 2014 

 

Further to my letter of 13 March 2014 in which I informed you of Industrial Action to 

be taken by members of the NUT on Wednesday 26 March 2014 in relation to their 

concerns over the ongoing changes to their pay, work conditions and pensions 

proposed by the government, I write to confirm that Heston Community School will 

be closed to all students on Wednesday, 26 March 2014, with the exception of Sixth 

Form students in the classes listed below who should come to School to attend the 

lessons listed below.  Please ensure that you read the information below carefully as 

it has been updated since last week and more classes have been added.  

 

Year 12 

Period Time Class 

1 08:55 – 09:45 12D/Ms1b 

12D/En1 

2 09:45 – 10:35 12D/Ms1b 

12D/En1 

3 10:55 – 11:45 12A/En1 

4 11:45 – 12:35 12C/Ma1 

5 13:20 – 14:10 12E/Ec1a 

12E/Bi1a 

6 14:10 – 15:00 12E/Ec1a 

12E/Bi1a 

 

Year 13 

Period Time Class 

1 08:55 – 09:45 13D/Ea1a 

13D/Bi1b 

13D/Ec1b 

2 09:45 – 10:35 13D/Ea1a 

13D/Bi1b 

13D/Ec1b 

3 10:55 – 11:45 13D/Ec1a 

4 11:45 – 12:35  

5 13:20 – 14:10 13E/Be1b 

6 14:10 – 15:00 13E/Be1b 
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The Year 12 Geography Field Trip scheduled for the week beginning Monday, 

24 March will not be affected by the Strike Action and therefore this will go ahead. 

 

If the strike were to be to be called off before Wednesday, 26 March 2014, then the 

School would open as normal.  

 

Parents/Carers should ensure that students in the above classes attend school on 

Wednesday, 26 March 2014 as timetabled.  Where Years 12 and 13 students who are 

timetabled for these classes not to attend, this will be recorded as unauthorised 

absence and will have a negative impact on their attendance. 

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Phil Ward 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


